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Thursday 5th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

SUBJECT: Year 6 Transition Welcome Evening (Monday 9th June) 

Over the past few weeks, I've had the wonderful opportunity to visit the local primary schools and 
start getting to know some of your children who will be joining us at Risedale. I was made to feel 
incredibly welcome by everyone I met, and my first impression is that they are an amazing group of 
young people. We couldn't be more fortunate to have them become a part of our Risedale Family 
this September. 

Year 6 Welcome Evening 
Just a friendly reminder that we're inviting all Year 6 pupils and their parents/carers to our Year 6 
Welcome Evening on Monday, 9th June, from 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM in the main hall at Risedale. 

This evening is a fantastic opportunity for you and your child to meet key members of our staff, ask 
any questions you may have, and learn more about our school's Vision and Values, as well as our 
expectations. We'll also provide more information about our transition days during the evening. 

You're welcome to arrive from 4:00 PM onwards. Our uniform provider, Schoolshop, will be 
available from this time for uniform sizing only. Please note that purchases cannot be made on the 
night; all orders will need to be placed online afterwards. 

Important Uniform Information: Order by 29th July for September Delivery: 
To guarantee delivery of all school uniform items for September 2025, please ensure your order is 
placed online at Schoolshop before Tuesday, 29th July. 

Reminder of Key Transition Event Dates: 
●​ Meet the SEND Team: Wednesday, 25th June 
●​ Transition Time at Risedale: Wednesday, 9th July and Thursday, 10th July 

Supporting Your Child's Transition 
We understand that moving to secondary school can be both exciting and daunting, and we're here 
to support you throughout this process. Our team is always available to answer any questions or 
concerns you may have. 

Please keep an eye on your emails for further important correspondence and updates from Risedale 
School regarding the transition process. Do not hesitate to contact us via enquiries@risedale.org.uk 
if you need any assistance. Alternatively, to find out more about Risedale School, please visit our 
website at www.risedale.org.uk. We highly recommend that all parents/carers and pupils become 
familiar with the website. 
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Pupil Admission Form 
Please complete the Pupil Admission form as soon as possible. This form helps us prepare for the 
upcoming school year and ensures a smooth transition for your child. 

Link to Pupil Admission Form >> https://forms.gle/kxMbtXLfwWsk3uom9  

The whole Risedale Family is really looking forward to meeting all our new Year 7 pupils and starting 
our Risedale journey together. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Hailwood - Transition Manager and Senior Teacher 

Hailwood.J@risedale.org.uk 
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